
							


Secretary: 	Bluebell Cottage


										Veryan Green


										Truro


										TR2 5QQ


										 18th October 2015	








Dear Miss Jasper,





RE: PA15/08711 - Lowen Meadow, Newton Road, St Mawes TR2 5BS





The Roseland Plan Planning Assessment Group has assessed this planning application against the Roseland Neighbourhood Development Plan and notes that the proposal is not in conformity with The Plan as set out in the table below:





Proposal


Characteristic�
Relevant Plan 


Policy/Text�
Reason for


Non-Conformity�
�
Sustainable Development�
GP1 (ii)


�
Does not conserve the special environment in which we live�
�
Commercial Development�
CD1 (ix) and (xiv)�
(ix) The field is a visually exposed site 


(xiv) Use of the field causes noise pollution�
�
Location�
CV1 (ii)�
Continued use of the field for landings will have an adverse impact on the amenity of local residents�
�
�
LA1 (i)�
Does not conserve and enhance the special qualities of the AONB�
�






Should you have any queries regarding the above please do not hesitate to contact me.








Yours sincerely,





 


 S J Wagstaff





PP J Smith, Chair, Roseland Plan Steering Group





THE ROSELAND PLAN


OUR ROSELAND - OUR FUTURE


� HYPERLINK "http://www.roselandplan.org" �www.roselandplan.org�                � HYPERLINK "mailto:info@roselandplan.org?subject=The%20Plan" �info@roselandplan.org�


 








